
WELSH CONSERVATIVE POLICY FORUM (NORTH WALES) CONFERENCE 
SATURDAY, 12TH NOVEMBER, 2016 

 
Dear Colleague, 
                                                                        
The Welsh Conservative Policy Forum will hold a Conference at the Imperial Hotel, The Promenade, 
Llandudno, LL30 1AP, on Saturday, 12th November, 2016, which will commence at 9.45am with 
coffee.  
 
Speakers include: 
 
The Rt. Hon. Alun Cairns MP Secretary of State for Wales 
Guto Bebb MP   Under Secretary of State for Wales 
Alistair Burt MP   Former Minister & Chairman of the Association of Conservative 
    Clubs 
Cllr. Cheryl Carlisle  Leader of the Welsh Conservative Group on Conwy Council 
Therese Coffey MP  Under-Secretary of State for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs 
Byron Davies MP 
Dr James Davies MP 
Janet Finch Saunders AM  Shadow Minister for Local Government 
Russell George AM  Shadow Minister for the Economy, Transport & Sport and  
    Chairman of the Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 
Mark Isherwood AM  Shadow Minister for Communities, Europe and North Wales 
Nick Ramsay AM   Shadow Minister for Finance and Chairman of the Public Accounts 
    Committee 
 
We will also be joined by Jonathan Evans (Chairman), Paul Morris (Deputy Chairman) and Richard 
Minshull (Director) of the Welsh Conservative Party. Roger Pratt will also be giving an update on the 
Parliamentary Boundaries. 
 
COST AND APPLICATION FORM 
 
The cost per person for the conference is £20.00, to include lunch. Tea/coffee will also be served on 
arrival (Full time student CF members £17.50).  
 
There is an application form at the foot of this letter. If you have any queries, then please do not 
hesitate to contact me on 07880 743578 or by e-mail, lyndon.jones@welshconservatives.com 
 
I would be grateful if you could encourage as many people as possible to attend and look forward to 
hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
     
Lyndon  
 
Deputy Chairman 
The Welsh Conservative Party 
 

APPLICATION FORM FOR THE 2016 WCPF CONFERENCE IN LLANDUDNO 
 
Name ……………………………………………………...............................................Tel ………………………................... 
 
Address ………………………………………………………………………………................................................................. 
 
......................................................................................................................................................................... 
 
......................................................................................................................................................................... 
 
e-mail………………………………………………………………………………….................................................................. 
 
I/We wish to reserve___________ places at the 2016 WCPF Conference in North Wales and enclose 
a cheque for £20.00 (Full time student CF members £17.50), payable to the Welsh Conservative 
Party. 
 
Reply to: Lyndon Jones, Deputy Chairman, The Welsh Conservative Party, Unit 5, Pro-copy Business 
Centre, Parc Ty Glas, Llanishen, Cardiff. CF14 5DU 


